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INFORMATION FOR ATTENDEES

We are very much looking forward to meeting you at The 12th International Club Health Conference. This 
document provides information about traveling to Liverpool and the conference venue, dietary matters and 
the latest conference programme.

Should you require any assistance traveling to Liverpool or during your stay, our dedicated team will be able to 
help. Thank you for being a part of this important gathering, and we wish you a fruitful and memorable 
conference experience!

Conference venue

Spaces at The Spine
2 Paddington Village
Liverpool
L7 3FA
United Kingdom

Venue location and accessible entrance: How to find us | Spaces at the Spine

The walking distance from Lime Street Railway Station to Spaces at The Spine is 0.9 miles. The walking 
distance from the Albert Dock (River Mersey) to the conference Spaces at The Spine is 1.4 miles.

Getting to Liverpool

Air travel

Arriving at Manchester Airport

A train from the airport to Liverpool Lime Street Station takes 60 - 90 minutes. Some trains are direct and 
some require a change at Manchester Oxford Road Station. 

A taxi from Manchester Airport to Liverpool city centre costs between £80.00 - £100.00

Arriving at Liverpool John Lennon Airport

The 500 Bus runs every 30 minutes from Stop 3, which is just outside the airport building. The bus will take 
you to Liverpool One Bus Station, Canning Place. The one way fare is £2.00. A taxi from Liverpool John 
Lennon Airport to Liverpool city centre costs approximately £22.00 - £25.00.

Taxis in Liverpool

Liverpool has ‘Black Cab’ taxis ComCab; Uber and numerous private hire taxis.

Welcome

https://spacesatthespine.co.uk/how-to-find-us/
https://comcab.co.uk/liverpool
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Dietary requirements

The Spaces at The Spine venue will accommodate a wide range of dietary needs. Vegan and vegetarian 
options are readily available. If you have specific dietary requirements or allergies, please inform us in 
advance so we can cater for your needs.

Nut allergies

Spaces at The Spine advise that the kitchen does not have any nuts on site. However, the venue cannot 
guarantee supplies of ingredients that do not contain nuts. Attendees with nut allergies are advised to take 

necessary precautions including traveling with Epi pens.

Conference programme

The latest conference programme includes the day-to-day schedule, sessions and all presenters. To 
download the programme, click here:

More information

Please email: clubhealth@nighttimeeconomy.com

Assistive hearing

http://www.theclubhealthconference.com/images/Liverpool/Prog_V10_20_Oct.pdf
mailto:clubhealth@nighttimeeconomy.com


4

www.theclubhealthconference.com


